
10   /  From the Grove   /  Summer 2014

The California Avocado Com-
mission (CAC) would like to 
thank all of  the growers who 

participated in the recently conclud-
ed Crop Estimate Survey. Survey 
forms were mailed out in mid-April 
with a return date of  May 7, 2014. 
This year’s response represented 49 
percent of  the bearing California 
avocado acreage, and is on par with 

the Crop Estimating Team’s pre-
ferred response rate. Using various 
statistical analyses to evaluate infor-
mation gathered through the crop 
survey, satellite imagery and acreage 
inventory results, the Crop Estimat-
ing Team has estimated the 2013-14 
California avocado crop to be coming 
in at 315.7 million pounds, about 10 
million pounds less than the initial 

pre-season estimate of  325 million 
pounds. Despite the expected crop 
shortfall, market performance to date 
indicates that CAC should still meet, 
if  not exceed, revenue projections for 
the 2013-14 fiscal year. Below, are de-
tails of  the mid-season crop estimate 
results including variety breakdowns 
and production by county. 
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